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The Northwestern University Chapter of the Society of Women Engineers (SWE) would like to cordially invite you to Industry Day, Northwestern’s largest engineering/technical job fair.  The fair will be held on Thursday, October 21, 2010 at the Norris University Center* on Northwestern’s main campus in Evanston, Illinois.  Industry Day has continued to be a very successful event bringing together hundreds of accomplished students and over 68 companies from around the country.

As a supporter of our SWE chapter, you are receiving a priority registration packet, which gives you registration priority through July 9th.  However, registration for your company will be accepted through August 23rd or until we reach our capacity – whichever comes first.  We anticipate filling up prior to August 23rd and encourage you to submit your registration as soon as possible.  Once we reach our maximum enrollment, we will start placing companies on a wait list, with the intention of moving them off the list if we have any cancellations. A confirmation of your registration and invoice will be faxed back to you.  The registration fee of $450 is due by September 14, 2010. We cannot accept credit card payment, so please plan accordingly. 
Your presence at Industry Day will give you access to Northwestern’s talented engineering students who will be interested in full time employment, co-op positions, or summer internships.  In addition, students will learn more about opportunities with your company as they think about their future careers.  Your representatives will also have the opportunity to meet with the members of the McCormick School Administration and Northwestern University Career Services Staff.

We are continuing to improve our event year after year.  Please refer to the one-page summary included in this mailing for further information.

If you have questions about the event at any time, please get in touch with Ellen Worsdall at (847) 491-5173 or via e-mail at <e-worsdall@northwestern.edu>.

Thank you for your interest in recruiting our students and supporting our SWE section.

Ellen A. Worsdall
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*If you were with us last year, you will notice this is a new location.  Please see the enclosed materials for directions. 








